
TITLE: Change in Vendor Registration and Bid Notification System for Midpeninsula Regional 

Open Space District 

 

Dear Valued Vendor, 

 

We are pleased to announce Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District has adopted a new 

online vendor registration system to help us better serve you. We are excited to say that we will 

be transitioning from Periscope to BidNet Direct. This system will provide you with convenient 

online access to our bid information, as well as other agencies’ bids throughout California. 

 

It's easy to participate in future bid opportunities from Midpeninsula Regional Open Space 

District and other agencies in California - simply register online with BidNet Direct. There is no 

charge to register or receive notifications of matching solicitations and addenda. If you are 

already registered as a vendor with the California Purchasing Group from another local agency, 

you do not need to register again. 

 

We appreciate your understanding with this new registration process and hope you find this 

service useful in expanding your visibility to the broad array of bid opportunities from the 

extensive number of agencies that are part of BidNet Direct’s California Purchasing Group.  

 

If you need help registering, please call BidNet Direct’s Support Department at 800-835-4603, 

Option 2. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and welcome your participation! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sarah Araya  

  

Sarah Araya  

Procurement Program Manager  

Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District  
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